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Drama Teacher - Ms. Cress 

 

Kindergarten:    Students have been having fun exploring costumes from around the world and learning 

about different cultures.  So far, they have made golden Egyptian collars, Samurai helmets and Chinese 

robes.  Next up, students will be learning about their own country with cowboys/girls and Native 

Americans.  The school year will wrap up by looking at different homes and settings. 

 First Grade:  First graders are in rehearsal for their next musical, The Oceanography Show.  This 

performance ties into the 1
st
 grade IB unit on Sharing the Planet.  The performance is scheduled for 

March 16th from 2:15-3:00 in the auditorium.  Hope to see you there to celebrate the ocean! 

Second Grade: Congratulations to all of the young actors for their Robert Munsch performances!  Such 

fun!  The next performance will be a musical titled, The Garden Show.  This show connects to the 2
nd

 

grade planner on Sharing the Planet.  Performances will be in the evening later this spring.  Stay tuned 

for an exact date! 

Third Grade:  Students have just finished the performances of Geology Rocks!  So much fun!  Next, 

they will be embarking on a new journey.  Just to show that drama can cover any topic, they are going to 

perform a short play about geometry.  The show will involve all three classes in one performance…Greek 

chorus style.  They will perform in the spring during the third grade art expo. 

Fourth Grade:  Pandora’s Socks was so great! I was so proud of how each student created their own 

unique interpretation of their character.  They are quite the actors!  The next 4
th
 grade performance, will 

be a musical called The Westward Movement.  This show covers all the different types of people and 

events that settled our country.  They may even have an opportunity to perform at History Colorado!  Stay 

tuned for more information! 

Fifth Grade:  The 5
th
 grade students are about to complete their performances of The Internal Organ Hall 

of Fame for Exhibition.  Their next show will involve all three classes together to perform The American 

Revolution in 45 Minutes or Less!  This show is a comedic performance about the events leading up to, 

during, and ending the war for our country’s independence.  Stay tuned for a performance date this spring. 

Thank you for all your support!  I love working with your kids!!   

 


